
 

 

  

 

 

16 May 2023 

Annwyl Lywydd 

Report on the Food (Wales) Bill 

Last week we laid our report on the Food (Wales) Bill; a Bill introduced to the Senedd by Peter Fox 

MS. 

I would like to draw to your attention recommendation 1 of our report, which states: 

Recommendation 1. As part of its review of the Member Bill procedure, the Business Committee 

should explore the feasibility of introducing a more transparent process for engagement between the 

Welsh Government, its officials and Members of the Senedd who have secured leave to proceed to 

introduce a Member Bill. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 
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